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Ham and Dago Creeks Crossings. 

Warden William Bakker of Boonville has just notified us that the 
crossings on Ham and Dago Creeks have been removed and the log 
jams upstream from the crossings have also been removed. 

Photographs of the completed work were sent in and are available 
if you desire. 

Looks like our field trip paid off! 

 

Ellis O. Berry 
Fish & Game Patrol Inspector 
Region 3 
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